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 Isaiah 41:10 
"So do not fear, for I am with you; do not be dismayed, for I  

am your God. I will strengthen you and help you; I will uphold  
you with my righteous right hand." 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
What another fantastic week in school we have had. The 
children as always are engaged, enthused and excited by 
their learning. It is lovely to see their infectious  
appetite for learning spread through the classrooms and 
corridors. 
This week we started our onsite swimming lessons in our  
temporary heated pool with some of our children. I am 
delighted to say they have gone swimmingly and all 
the children involved so far have thoroughly enjoyed 
the opportunity. It has been fantastic to be able to 
provide the opportunity to swim to all our KS2 children 
but also open this to some of our KS1 children through 
a daily swim club after school.  

We also welcomed in Roberts Bakery to  
work with our Year 5 pupils in a bread making 
workshop. It was fantastic to see another morning 
of great activities to enrich our curriculum even further and I have it on good 
authority that they bread baked tasted amazing! 
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              DIARY DATES 
   

12 May - Academy Photography, Class  
               Groups & Leavers (NEW DATE) 
09 May - Y6 SATs week 
16 May - Schools Fest Week 
26 May - Platinum Jubilee playground street  
               party 
27 May - Bank Holiday for Jubilee, school  
               closed 
15 Jun - Deputation Day with Haberdashers     
              including Y6 bible presentation  
22 Jun - Y6 Conway Transitional Residential  
              (for THS pupils, provisional date)   
23 Jun - Y4 Bridgewater Hall Trip 
27 Jun - AmaSing Concert at the Story House 
29 Jun - Sports Day 
30 Jun - Reserve Sports Day 
13 Jul - Y6 Leavers Service Trip, Chester  
              Cathedral 
14 Jul - STAR Day (whole school) 
18 Jul - Deanery Sports 
19 Jul - Y6 Leavers Evening (NEW DATE) 
20 Jul - Y6 Leavers Service at St.Boniface 

Please view our school calendar on our website for up to date 
information: www.bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk/events  

  

Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
School Lane, Bunbury, Cheshire, CW6 9NR 

Tel: (01829) 260524 or 261332 

 RCSAT Executive Head Teacher:  Mrs Nicola Badger 
School Principal:  Mrs Nicola Badger 

Deputy Principal: Miss Charlotte Hickson 
principalbunbury@RCSAT.cheshire.sch.uk  
admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk 
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As you will have seen on last weeks newsletter at the end of this half term we will be having a 
'Platinum playground street party' for all the children to celebrate the Queens Jubilee. All the children will  
be part of the party which will take place on the afternoon of Thursday 26th May to end the half term.  We  
will be working with our catering team to plan a special 'Platinum picnic lunch' which all children will be  
able to order before the day at a cost of £ 2.25. Alternatively, there will be the option to bring their own  
picnic lunch should they wish to. We will be asking the children to come to school dressed in anything red,  
white or blue. As it is a 'party' we are looking at what we can do and provide for the children to mark this  
historic event and celebrate with everyone. If anyone has any ideas or are able to support in anyway with  
any of the following: balloons, bouncy castle, party games, ice cream etc please email school at  
either: 

admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk 
or 

principalbunbury@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk 

Yesterday evening our Year 3/4 cross country team took part in a Sandstone Partnership Cross Country 
race at Tarporley high school. A huge well done to a very well represented cross country team at the  
competition. Everyone ran well and we came out in first place overall as a school with medals in all the 
races.  There were first place winners in: Year 3 Boys, Year 3 Girls and Year 4 Boys with other medal 
positions being held by Bunbury in all races. There was incredible sportsmanship and the encouragement 
they showed each other was just fantastic to see. Well done team Bunbury - Mrs Badger is incredibly 
proud of all of you who took part. 

Outside the world may remain strange and uncertain but behind our school walls wonderful 
things are continuing to take place... 

Uniform 
Now we are in the summer term children can now wear the summer school uniform or choose to continue 
to wear the winter uniform if they wish. Further details can be found on the following link to our website.  

http://www.bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk/page/uniform/2420 

Now the weather is getting warmer, please can I remind you that PE hoodies are now only to be worn on 
PE days and not as part of the school uniform. 
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Mrs Badger's Weekly Awards 
This term we will be focusing on the value of friendship. Each week we will be rewarding those children 

who have demonstrated this value during the school week. 

Friendship Award 

YR - Poppy for her friendly attitude to all the children and adults in the class 

Y1 - Jessie for always being the friend that makes us laugh 

Y2 - Marcie and Mia for being the best of friends 

Y3 - Ingo and Ella W for working well together and showing a positive attitude 

Y4 - Izzy for always being a kind and caring friend to her peers and teachers 

Y5 - Hollie for being a good friend by making others laugh 

Y6 - Holly G for being a good friend when someone was upset 

Headteacher Award 

YR - Alyssia for her wonderful reading 

Y1 - Harvey for trying his best in everything he does 

Y2 - Olivia for her fantastic writing 

Y3 - Cassian for writing fantastic similes and metaphors 

Y4 - X-Country Team for their fantastic performance and supportive encouragement 

Y5 - Hayden for always being polite and respectful to others  

Y6 - Alyssa for her fantastic work on geometry this week 

PE Award  

This week's PE award goes to all of our Y3/Y4 X-Country runners for performing so well 
and really letting their light shine! 

  

Mathletics Awards  

YR Bronze  Lily D, Raphaella, Arthur, Elsie, Isobel B, Aelwen & Ivy 

     Silver    Raphaella & Elsie 

     Bronze  Elsie 

Y1 Bronze  Saskia & Jack Morg 

Y2 Bronze  Theo, Tom, Frankie & Ruby 

     Silver    Theo 

Y3 Bronze  Stanley   

Y4  Bronze Alexa, Seb, Alex & Freddie 

       Silver  Seb 

Y5 Bronze  Harriet 
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Times Table Awards                  

Y2 Bronze  Noah, Tom, Ruby, Daisy, Henry, Hubie, Frankie & Chloe 

     Silver    Florence, Theo, Charlie & Freya 

     Gold      Tobias & Molly 

Y6 Bronze  Sophie 

Have a lovely bank holiday weekend and I look forward to seeing you back in school on Tuesday. 

Nic Badger

150 Club 
This months 150 club winner is Alex Reilly with the number 90 - congratulations!! You have won £40, 
please contact pta@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk  to arrange the collection of your winnings. 

  

SEN Corner  
CE Information and Advice Service coffee morning - 5th May, 10am - 11am 

Cheshire East Information Advice and Support Service are holding an online parent and carers coffee 
session with Janet Threader from Cheshire East Autism Team on Thursday 5th May between 10am and 
11am. This is an online event via Microsoft Teams. 

To book a place on this workshop please contact us via email: ceias@cheshireeast.gov.uk 

Alternatively, you can call us on 0300 123 5166 (Please leave a short message as the team are continuing 
to work remotely at this present time) 

We will send you a link to join online the day before the event 

Many thanks 

The CEIAS Team 
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